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11 April 2023

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
Dear Sir /Madam

This letter serves to confirm that Mr. Charlton Useb is in a process to sign a Lease Agreement
with TransNamib for a piece of land to set up a Fuel Station in Grootfopntein.

Please render him the necessary services he may require for his endeavours.

Should you have any query in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the
bellow telephone number.

Yours sing!rely

D.DANIEL
MANAGER: PROPERTIES ADMINISTARTION
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